

SHARJAH INDIAN SCHOOL

Tel: 06 5670560 / Tel:06 5671866 Fax: 06 5672914

P.O. Box – 2324, Sharjah

e-mail: mail@sissharjah.com Website: www.sissharjah.com

OUR VISION Educate Enlighten Empower

Circular No. SIS/098/2024-2025

5th December 2024

Dear Parent Sir/Madam

Greetings from Sharjah Indian School

Further to our Circular No. SIS/091/2024-2025 dated 19th November 2024 please be reminded that the registration for KG1 admission under the sibling category for the academic year 2025-2026 will close on 10th December 2024. If you are planning to register your ward in KG1 under the sibling category, please do so before the deadline.

The registration link is available on the school website <u>www.sissharjah.com</u>.

You are required to complete the procedure mentioned on the school website. Kindly note that the registration will not guarantee admission and the registration fee will not be refunded.

Kindly clear all the outstanding fees if any of the elder siblings to be eligible for registration in this category.

Thank you for your cooperation.

PRAMOD MAHAJAN
PRINCIPAL